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Ashburton Drive Primary School

6 Nullagine Way Gosnells Wa 6110

Phone: 9234 6300
        AshburtonDrive.PS@education.wa.edu.au

School Hours



Monday - Friday 

8.45am - 2.45pm



Recess: 10.55am - 11.15am



Lunch: 1.15pm - 1.45pm



Final Bell: 2.45pm








Dance til u drop - Starting Week 1

Wednesday's & Thursday's

5th May

12th May 

19th May 

24th May 

25th May

26th May



N e w s l e t t e r  V o l .  5 .  T e r m  2  2 0 2 3

Dear parents and guardians,

Welcome back for Term 2!

Students had a fabulous time discovering that the faux grass was installed over the holidays

and we are ever so grateful that this installation was in time for the wet weather. We are

awaiting a grant application decision which will further add to this space as an outdoor

learning area.

The Green block interior wall has also been plastered to lighten up this learning space. Better

yet, our fabulous mum Mrs Travaglini is working on a mural design. (If you were fortunate

enough to see the musical, you have been witness to her amazing artistry as she created the

backdrops)

ANZAC Day
Thank you to our fabulous student leaders and Mrs Ranasinghe for a very commemorative

ceremony last term. All students were highly respectful and earned themselves an extra 10

minutes of recess. Thank you to our School Board Chair, Rev Peter Abetz, for attending this

special function. 

School Board
The School Board have welcomed Shelley Tailor to our wonderful team. Thank you for your

nomination Shelley.

We are seeking at least one more parent to join our team. The School Board meets once per

term on a Thursday at 6:30pm. Our mission is to collaboratively make decisions for the benefit

of all students.

Respectful Relationships
We have been very fortunate to have been selected for the Respectful Relationships program.

Mr Clyne, Mrs Ranasinghe, Mr Edgelow and Ms Fallo will be leading this program. The program

supports the embedding of healthy and positive relationships across the school and wider

community in strengthening cultures of respect and equality. 

Dance Program
Our wonderful dance program has commenced this week with students enjoying the first of

their 9 lessons. These are produced by Dance til u Drop and funded by the school. Dance is an

important element of the Physical Education curriculum, and also builds resilience and

positive values in our students. We are very excited to see the end results at the concerts on

the 21st and 22nd of June followed by our open afternoons.
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Positive Behaviour Support Focus Term 2 Week 1 & 2 is “Follow the School Dress Code”. 
Week one and two of Term 2 the focus of our PBS lessons (Positive Behaviour Support) is to “Follow the School Dress Code" and
was taken from our focus area Show Care and Respect by Yerdarap. Please support us by discussing this with your children and
encouraging them to 'Follow the school dress code' both at home and school.

Congratulations
Congratulations to our very own… Miss Lubcke.
Miss Lubcke received the ANZAC medal for her NBL1 game on the weekend. We are very proud.

Avenues for Information
Please stay up to date with the latest information by ensuring you are connected to Connect. Both the Primary School and P&C are
on Facebook, please find us there for updates and notices. The school website can be found at
https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/
 
Kind Regards
Heather Fallo
 Principal 

Term 2 - Parent Planner

https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/


Class Article - Room 2

Year 1 - Room 2
During term 1 all students from room 2 did some print making as one of
our Visual Arts projects.

This process involved following a procedure, which was also one of the
text types that we learnt about during our ‘Talk for Writing’ lessons.

First, we created a design of the patterns and shapes that we wanted
on our egg. Next, we transferred the design to a piece of foam board
and carefully etched this design into the foam using a sharp pencil.

After that, we used a roller to apply a light coat of paint onto the foam.
Finally, we placed the painted foam onto a sheet of paper and pressed
firmly to transfer the print to the paper. We repeated the painting of the
foam another 2 times, using different coloured paints each time. 



We were all very happy with our completed prints!



The Mother’s Day Stall- 11th & 12th of May in the undercover area. We are asking for some volunteers to assist out on these

days at the stalls. Please contact the P&C if you would like to help and thank you!

The Coin Frenzy: this will be held between 12th-23rd June (more information will come out soon)

Next P&C Meeting 

The P&C hopes everyone had a wonderful school holidays 😊

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Easter raffle and congratulations to all the winners!!

The P&C events planned for term two are: Save your coins!!

 

Save the date........15th May at 6pm is our next P&C committee meeting, and we would love to meet you 😊

 

Yvonne

P&C secretary

Community News

P&C News

NEXT - P&C Meeting



When: Monday 15th May
Time: 6.00pm

Where: Staffroom

Community News


